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SUBJECT:  Solid Waste & Recycling Outreach Update 
 
 
The Juneau Commission on Sustainability Committee held two Solid Waste Q&A Sustainability 
Sessions in collaboration with CBJ Staff, the first on February 20th and the second on March 7th Both 
events were well attended both in person and online (collectively about 75 people). There is a 
recording of the event CBJ’s website. Most questions were about recycling.  There were also many 
questions about the landfill and CBJ’s future plans once the landfill closes. 
 
Staff have also put together a recycling education mailer and hope to send one out annually for 
both the Recycling and Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) programs going forward. For this 
mailer, staff incorporated some of the most asked questions from the Q&A sessions. The mailer 
should go out to all residents by the end of April 2024. 
 
 
Attachments: 
RecycleWorks mailer 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MMNkjhmu3Ew

